
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 1995 

 

Ms. Celia Winter 

FOIA/Privacy Officer (161F) 

Department of Veterans Affairs 

810 Vermont Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20420 

 

Re:  HSCA Records 012342 and 000678 

 

Dear Ms. Winter: 

 

Pursuant to your request yesterday, I am enclosing copies of the two House Select Committee on 

Assassination (HSCA) records that our Board intends to review at its next meeting on December 12. 

 

As explained in my letter of November 20, 1995 to Mr. Berger, we would be happy to have any input 

you may wish to provide regarding the release of these records.   

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Joseph Freeman of my staff. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 

 

 


